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10 November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

The Circus is Coming to Town! 

We are delighted to be starting our new “Circus” theme in January with an exciting visit from a circus skills 
company! 

On Friday 12 January 2024, Circus Sensible will be taking over Year 2 and your children will become circus 
performers (in training) on that day! They will watch a mini-circus show and learn some of the circus skills, 
which we then hope to use to put on our own circus performance! The year group will be split and each 
class will have a half day. 

The school day will start and finish as normal, as will lunch time and the children should still come to 
school wearing full school uniform, but should ensure that they have a full P.E kit in school. 

We politely request that you pay a voluntary contribution of £4.00 towards the cost of this visit. No child 
will be excluded if his or her parent/carer is unable to make this contribution, but if insufficient 
voluntary contributions are received, then regrettably, the day will not go ahead. 
 
Next steps:  

• Please provide your consent and pay the voluntary contribution of £4.00 via ParentPay by Friday 
8 December 2023. 

 
Many thanks 

 

 

Mrs Wood 

On behalf of the Year 2 team. 
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